
 

 
 

 
 

                                                                                                                                       
        Friday 25 September 2020  

 

Practice Nurse Engagement 
 

What’s in your Practice Nurse Engagement Bulletin? 
 

This weekly bulletin provides details of training, guidance, access to past 

editions and lots more. There’s also helpful information on the web 

pages dedicated to our practice nursing colleagues. Please click here to 

bookmark these pages. 

 

 

 

 
 

Webinar: Clinical Staff Involved with Flu Delivery 
 
Wednesday 30 September from 12.00-1.00 

 
Dear colleagues, 
 
In response to some queries we have had, we are setting up a webinar for any 
clinical staff involved in the flu delivery program. 
Our aim is for this to be informative, but also to give you the opportunity to ask any 
questions and clarify any issues you may have. 
We hope also that this could be the start of a series of ‘learning/ sharing’ events 
where we can have sessions around topics that are collectively important to you. 

https://www.valeofyorkccg.nhs.uk/practice-nurses-and-nurse-practitioners-in-the-vale-of-york/practice-nurse-engagement-bulletin/
https://www.valeofyorkccg.nhs.uk/practice-nurses-and-nurse-practitioners-in-the-vale-of-york/practice-nurse-engagement-bulletin/


 
The first session will aim to follow the following format – but influenced by any 
feedback or ‘asks’ that you may have also 

 Update regarding this years Flu vaccination campaign & who is doing what in 
the system 

 The ‘Nimbus’ Drive through model  

 Update regarding Flu vaccine administration 

 Q&A’s & opportunity to share any issues, solutions, good practice etc. 
 
So please join us if you can! Joining details for the session are below. The session 
will take place through Zoom. 
 
Join Zoom Meeting 

https://zoom.us/j/93109589312?pwd=aXUrdVl6SENVWFlhUHo1Mm9rR3QvUT09 

Meeting ID: 931 0958 9312 
Passcode: B3LTSa 
 
   

 

Flu Frequently Asked 

Questions from NHSE/I 

 

Please find attached an updated 

set of FAQ’s covering vaccine 

delivery, guidance, legislation and 

Covid topics. 

 

This will be regularly updated and 

shared through PNE accordingly  

 

                            

 

               

 

 

  

 

Protected Learning Time- 

Book Your Place 

 

This protected learning event will 

centre around the knowledge and 

resources needed to support GPs 

and fellow primary healthcare 

professionals to recognise 

dementia and improve the quality 

of life and care of people who are 

concerned about their memory, 

  

 

 

 

 1.15pm: Registration 

 1.30-2.20pm: Keynote one - Minds 

and Voices – The benefits of a 

supportive diagnosis. Damian 

Murphy, Director, Innovations in 

Dementia CIC. 

 2.30-3.40pm: Keynote two - What 
dementia teaches us about love – 

https://zoom.us/j/93109589312?pwd=aXUrdVl6SENVWFlhUHo1Mm9rR3QvUT09


people with dementia and their 

family and carers. The event will 

look at opportunities to improve 

care, maximise spread of what is 

going well, share learning and 

build relationships. It will also 

enable participants to gain a 

unique insight into dementia 

through the stories of people with 

dementia and their carers. 

 

The schedule for the day if 

opposite for you. To view the 

workshops and to book please 

follow this link 

 

and how we can learn from it. 
Nicci Gerrard. 

 3.40-4.00pm: Break 
 4.00-4.45pm: Workshop one 

 4.45-5.00pm: Break 

 5.00pm-5.45pm: Workshop two 

 

   

 

This bulletin has been produced by NHS Vale of York Clinical Commissioning Group. 
 

If you would like to unsubscribe from this bulletin email sam.varo@nhs.net 
 

 

https://voyccg.register-me.uk/
mailto:sam.varo@nhs.net

